COUNCIL OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY & PUBLIC SAFETY
BROOKE PINTO, CHAIRWOMAN

NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL MEETING

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, D.C. 20004

COUNCILMEMBER BROOKE PINTO, CHAIRWOMAN
COMMITTEE ON THE JUDICIARY AND PUBLIC SAFETY

ANNOUNCES AN ADDITIONAL MEETING OF THE COMMITTEE

Monday, December 9, 2024, at 11:30 a.m.
in Room 123 of the John A. Wilson Building
and virtually via Zoom

To watch live:
Councilmember Pinto’s YouTube Page (www.youtube.com/@cmbrookepinto)
Councilmember Pinto’s X Page (https://x.com/CMBrookePinto)
DC Council Website (dccouncil.gov)
Office of Cable Television Website (entertainment.dc.gov)

On Monday, December 9, 2024, at 11:30 a.m., the Committee on the Judiciary and Public
Safety will convene an additional meeting to consider and vote on the following measures:

e PR25-988 — Fire and Emergency Medical Services Department Medical
Director David Vitberg Confirmation Resolution of 2024

e PR25-996 — Corrections Information Council Governing Board Natasha
Dasher Confirmation Resolution of 2024

e PR25-997 — Police Complaints Board Jeffrey H. Tignor Confirmation
Resolution of 2024

e PR25-998 — Police Complaints Board Earl Fowlkes, Jr. Confirmation
Resolution of 2024

e PR25-1035 — Clemency Board Dr. Indira Henard Confirmation Resolution of

2024

e PR25-1036 — Clemency Board Phylisa Carter Confirmation Resolution of
2024

e PR25-1047 — Clemency Board Dominic Henry Confirmation Resolution of
2024

e PR25-1068 — Executive Director of the Office of Neighborhood Safety and
Engagement Kwelli Sneed Confirmation Resolution of 2024

e Committee on the Judiciary and Public Safety Fourth Staff Appointment
Resolution of 2024


http://www.youtube.com/@cmbrookepinto
https://x.com/CMBrookePinto
https://dccouncil.gov/
https://entertainment.dc.gov/

A draft agenda and materials will be circulated prior to the additional meeting. If you have
any questions, please contact Linn Groft, Committee and Legislative Director, at (771)
224-7234 or Igroft@dccouncil.gov.
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